
Year 4 – Statutory Multiplication Test

The multiplication tables check is statutory for all year 4 pupils in England.

The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is 
essential for future success in mathematics. It will help identify pupils who have not yet mastered their times 
tables, so that additional support can be provided.

Children should be able to answer the multiplication questions in under 6 seconds. This includes the time it 
takes to type in the answer to the iPad. The format of the test is identical to the Times Table Rockstars 
platform, and regular use will both support your child in developing their multiplication knowledge, speed of 
recall and accuracy of answer input.

Multiplication checks this year will take place in June.

Here is a list of sites which can support your child in learning their times tables:

https://ttrockstars.com/

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers/times-table-collection/z4vv6v4

https://talkingtimestables.uk/y4_ks2_mtc_practice_tests_multiplication_tables_check.php


